FOR FRETBOARD DEPARTMENT.

EXTRACT from a letter dated 27th April, 1932, recelved from the

b cocretary, Glasgow,in regard to the steamer "HEBRIDES".

| original with "H' Department.

I may add that the vessel will be submitted

. 4o survey this week for freeboard,

© 2020
Lloyd's Regjister
o CMhgAton,



